Legal Notice

The Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Manheim, will hold a public hearing on August 10,
2021 at 6:00 P.M. in connection with its Site Plan Review and pursuant to the State
Environmental Quality Review Act (SEQRA) of the application by B.P. Excavation LLC for a
special use permit to construct and operate an equipment maintenance, equipment storage and a
commercial office on a 14.7 acre parcel of land located at 708 Bronner Road, Town of Manheim.
The public may attend in person or may view or listen to the hearing remotely via Zoom, please
contact the Town Clerk for the information to attend virtually. Public comments can be made by
members of the public attending via Zoom or telephone during the Public Comment portion of
the hearing.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that a Zoning Board of Appeals meeting will take place
immediately following the public hearing on August 10, 2021.



